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To whom it may concern, My name is Dawn Beischer and Iam the owner operator of Manestop Hair
situated at 45723 Ontario Ave. My biggest concern regarding this development is how it will impact
customer parking for the Ontario street mall. We already have parking issues with tenants from the
apartments across the street taking up parking during the day there are signs posted stating three
hour parking only which is not inforced. They take up precious parking for patients and customers
alike. Please take this into consideration when making your decision . Thank you for your time.      
Dawn Beischer




